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      Authorization: 

Intel: 

Please be advised that E. Brimfiled Rd from the intersection of Sturbridge Rd to the 

intersection of Dug Hill Rd will be closed to through traffic on Saturday, October 28
th,

 

2017, beginning at approximately 5:00PM, ending at approximately 8:00PM. This road 

closure will be in place in order to accommodate the Holland Elementary School P.T.O. 

Trunk or Treat event.  
 

All vehicles that are participating in the event should enter at the E. Brimfield Rd / 

Sturbridge Rd intersection. Vehicles will not be authorized to enter via the E. Brimfield 

Rd / Dug Hill Rd intersection and all parking for vehicles participating in the event will 

be cut off at 5:30PM. 
 

 

Please note that this road closure is authorized pursuant to Town of Holland General 

Bylaws 
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